
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
     
                    
Good morning! 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the Florida Women’s Basketball “Champions of Character” program 
will be returning for the 2015-16 season.  
 
The “Champions of Character” program provides local schools with a way to recognize outstanding 
students at a Florida Gator sporting event.  Students, their families, and teachers will have the 
opportunity to attend a Florida Women’s Basketball game as we publicly recognize 10 of your students, 
eighth grade and under, who you and your staff feel exemplify good behavior, sportsmanship, and 
exceptional work ethic. 
 
The 10 students selected from your school will be recognized during the game on the court and will 
receive a Champions of Character t-shirt, a certificate recognizing their participation and will have their 
names displayed on the video boards. Each nominated student, teacher and faculty member may 
receive a complimentary ticket for general admission for your school’s “Champions of Character” day of 
choice. This year, we are excited to also include a special goodie bag giveaway. Only the first 750 total 
students in attendance on game day to redeem their white voucher will receive the giveaway. Tickets for 
parents and family members may be purchased at a special $1 rate. This year’s “Champions of 
Character” day is... 

Sunday, February 28, 2016 | Florida vs. Auburn at 2 PM 
 
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to recognize your outstanding students and for your willingness 
to be involved with the Florida Women’s Basketball “Champions of Character” program. Please contact 
me with any questions you may have, and I look forward to speaking with you soon. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Stephen Beutel 
University Athletic Association, Inc. 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Our Champions! 
 

Auntrell Rollins, Isabella Remy, Camyrn Days, 
Laniyah Griffin, Logan Camps, Tidus Frye, 

Harley Munn-Bracewell, Amari Hall, 
Colin Crossman, and Kyris Williams 

 


